
August 25, 2016  SPECIAL MEETING      PG.1749 

 
The Fourth Meeting of August for the Denver City Council, Bremer County, Iowa was held on Thursday 

August 25, 2016 at the Denver City Hall Council Chambers.  Council members present were Jeremie 

Peterson, Mark Richmann, Mary Scharnhorst and Joel Wikner.  Mayor Diercks and Councilman 

Gustafson were absent.  There were five people in attendance and the Denver Planning & Zoning Board.  
City Engineer Mark Durbahn was present. 

 

Mayor Pro-Tem Wikner called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Motion Richmann, second Richmann to approve the minutes of August 22, 2016.  AYES: Peterson, 

Richmann, Scharnhorst, Wikner.  NAYS: None. 
 

Council Members were present to hear the discussion by the Denver Planning & Zoning Board 

concerning the Preliminary Plat of the Schumacher Third Addition, Phase II Subdivision.   

 
The Council made no decisions during the meeting. 

 

Motion Richmann, second Scharnhorst to adjourn.  AYES: Peterson, Richmann, Scharnhorst, Wikner.  
NAYS: None.  The Council Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

 
 

 

   

        ____________________________  
        Rod Diercks, Mayor 

 

ATTEST: 
 

 

 

 
____________________________  

Larry Farley, City Clerk/Admin. 
 


